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8th September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Re: Barcelona trip 
 
We are delighted to inform you that your young person has secured a place on the Barcelona trip.  We 
have accepted an offer from the tour company NST for our trip to Barcelona from the 1st – 3rd March 
2024.  For the price of £684, your young person will experience the following:  
 

• A visit to the Nou Camp football stadium and museum  
• A visit to Port Vell  
• A visit to Las Ramblas  
• A visit to La Sagrada Familia, including an audio guide  
• A visit to Parc Güell  
• A visit to the Picasso Museum 
 

On top of these wonderful places to visit, all transfers to London Gatwick and Passmores, and transfers 
in Barcelona are included in the price.  Food and drink will need to be provided for the journey to 
Gatwick.  Students will be able to purchase some food and drink once they’re through security in 
Barcelona.   
 
We will be staying at the Alberg Pere Tarrés Hostel in the city centre, and they are providing every 
student a packed lunch on the Saturday and Sunday that we are in Barcelona.  Your young person will 
need to bring spending money with them for the duration of the trip which they will need to be 
responsible for.  
 
Insurance has been included in this cost, as well as a group passport.  If your young person doesn’t 
already have a passport, please make sure that you get this process started as soon as possible.  Your 
young person’s passport needs to have more than six months after March (5th September 2023) to be 
considered valid to fly with.  If your young person does not already have a passport, please apply for 
this no later than 1st November 2023 to give the passport office time to complete your application(s).  
 
The total cost of the trip is £684, and £144 is required to secure your young person’s place on this trip.  
This will need to be made via parent pay by 1st October 2023.  Below is a copy of the payment plan: 
 
Deposit: £144 paid by 1/10/23 
Payment 1: £150 paid by 1/11/23 
Payment 2: £150 paid by 1/12/23 
Payment 3: £125 paid by 1/1/24 
Payment 4: £115 paid by 1/2/24 
 

mailto:passmores@passmoresacademy.com
http://www.passmoresacademy.com/


We hope that you are as excited as we are, as we know that this is going to be an incredible trip.  If 
you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact either Mr Farmery or Mrs 
Friedner on the email addresses below.  
 
Kindest regards,  
  

 
 
 
Andy Farmery  
a.farmery@passmoresacademy.com  
 

 
Claire Friedner  
c.friedner@passmoresacademy.com  
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